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Dear Lian-Sheng Ma, Editor-in-Chief of the World Journal of Cardiology, 

Thank you very much for your interest in our review entitled “Mechanical dyssynchrony and 

deformation imaging in patients with functional mitral regurgitation”, number 21701. We submit the 

revised version of the review, according to the suggestions of the reviewers. All the authors read and 

approved the final version. We hope that our work will be considered acceptable for publication in 

your renowned journal.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

Eustachio Agricola, MD 

 

The manuscript has been improved according to the suggestions of reviewers as follows: 

 

- Comment n.1: Only one telephone number needed, please delete one.  

 

Only one telephone number has been left in the correspondence section. 

 

- Comment n. 2: Please add PubMed citation numbers and DOI citation to the reference list and list all 

mailto:agricola.eustachio@hsr.it


authors. The numbers will be used in the E-version of this journal.  

 

We added PubMed citation numbers and DOI citation to the reference list and listed all authors.  

 

- Comment n. 3: Please do not use footnotes in the references, we can not edited them.  

 

The bibliography was not built as “footnotes”. Instead, we used the Word tool “endnotes” to 

list the references. 

 

All the authors read and approved the final version. We hope that our work will be considered acceptable for 

publication in your renowned journal. 
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